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➢ TOMORROW Thursday 11 April, is the last day of Term 1. There is no school on Friday,
12 April - it is a teacher only day.

We have two great events lined up for the last day of term:

○ Kaharoa Fun Run 1:30-2:30pm - we are fundraising via the Kaharoa Fun Run to be able
to take the whole school to the Rotorua Mini-Marathon on Friday 3 May. Sponsorship
forms were sent home last week. You can also find these on our website under last week’s
newsletter.

○ The PTA’s Under the Sea - Glitz & Glam Disco (flyer below) - tickets are $5 which
includes face paint on arrival. Please pay in cash on the night. There will be food available
to purchase using a coupon system (e.g. $5 buys 5 coupons). Please note all children
attending the junior disco will need an adult to accompany them.

➢ Parent/Teacher Interviews 8 & 9 May - we have attached a copy of the parent/teacher
interview information that was emailed to all families yesterday. Correction: the incorrect date
was noted in the highlighted section at the top of page 2, this has now been changed.

➢ Electives in Term 2 for Years 4-8 - We are inviting parents, caregivers, and community
members who have a passion in one of the following curriculum areas; Science, Drama,
Dance, Music, Visual Art, Technology, or anything else you feel may be connected to our
learning, to come and run a workshop for four weeks on Tuesday afternoons 1.15 - 2.50pm
with a small group of children. This will run from week 4 through to week 8 next term, starting
Tuesday 21st May. If you have a talent or skill that you would like to share with our children we
would love to hear from you. Please email Tania Yorke tania@kaharoa.school.nz with your
ideas by Thursday 4th April.

➢ Collect Yummy Stickers over the holidays and earn sports gear for our school. The
promo runs until October and the more stickers the more gear we get! See our website for the
collection sheets.

➢ Term 2 PTA Fundraisers - Scrap Metal Collection 20-27 May, Ray White Garage Sale
16 June and Kaharoa Cull (pest hunt) 21-23 June. Keep an eye on your emails and our
website for details as the events come up.

Recent Whole School Emails:

● Parent Teacher Interviews Term 2 2024 (sent 9 Apr)
● Don’t miss the PTA’s Under the Sea Glitz & Glam Disco THIS THURSDAY! (sent

9 Apr)
● Kaharoa Snapshot (sent 4 Apr)
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